
Higgins Lake Utilities Authority 

PO Box 437 

Higgins Lake, MI  48627 

 

Policy Number:  2021-05 

 

Grinder Pump Dwelling Electrical Connection Policy 

 

This policy, dated August 12, 2021, is to create a policy regarding the electrical connection 

between the dwelling and grinder pump station. 

 

Only simplex grinder pump stations can be connected to the dwelling’s electrical service, 

at this time. 

 

Cabin owner must supply a 240v 30amp disconnect in an area designated by the HLUA, 

and must provide proof of approved electrical inspection by local electrical inspector.  

Cabin owner must provide electrical service to grinder pump station at all time.   

 

Alarm panel will be placed on dwelling next to electrical disconnect provided by cabin 

owner. 

 

Cabin Owner is responsible for all costs incurred by the HLUA to connect the grinder 

pump station to the dwelling’s electrical service.  An estimate of costs to be incurred by 

the HLUA and paid by cabin owner, will be provided as they are available. 

 

Cabin owner is responsible for all costs incurred by the HLUA, due to violation of the 

above policy.  Duplex grinder pump violations will be split evenly to all cabin owners 

attached to duplex stations. 

 

Motion by: Cook, Seconded by: King, Roll Call Vote: King-Yes, Cook-Yes, Riley-Yes, Keipert-

Absent, Adopted: August 12, 2021 

 


